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White Blood Cell Count Less than 0.4 bil/L 

  
 
 

        Effective Date: October 30, 2023 
 
 
Effective, October 30, 2023, all white blood cell counts less than 0.4 bil/L will not have a 
differential resulted. The Complete Blood Count with Differential (CBCWD) order will be 
changed to a Complete Blood Count (CBCND) order in Epic.  
 
 

 
If you have questions, please contact your Beaumont Laboratory Customer Service 
Department:  
 
Farmington Hills, Grosse Pointe, Royal Oak, and Troy: 800-551-0488 or 248-551-1155, 
Option 5  

                    Dearborn, Taylor, Trenton, and Wayne: 800-245-3725, Option 1  
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Submitted by: Megan Masikowski (Division manager), Dr. Ann Marie Blenc (Division Medical 
Director of Clinical Pathology) 
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